
Memorandum
REPORT TO: City Commission

FROM: Taylor Chambers, Deputy City Clerk
Mike Maas, City Clerk
Jeff Mihelich, City Manager

SUBJECT: City offices will be closed on November 8, for Election Day, and November
11, for Veterans' Day. There will be no City Commission meeting on
November 8, 2022. These are not garbage holidays and pickup will be on
your regularly scheduled day.

MEETING DATE: November 1, 2022

AGENDA ITEM TYPE: Administration

RECOMMENDATION: No City Commission meeting on November 8, 2022

STRATEGIC PLAN: 1.1 Outreach: Continue to strengthen and innovate in how we deliver
information to the community and our partners.

BACKGROUND: No meeting and offices closed on November 8 and November 11.

UNRESOLVED ISSUES: None 

ALTERNATIVES: Non

FISCAL EFFECTS: None
 

Report compiled on: October 21, 2022
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